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October 13, 2010

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

Debra Howland, Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: PUC Natural Gas Consultant Broker Registration

Dear Ms. Rowland,

A few months ago we registered with the New Hampshire Public Utility Commission regarding
the consultation of electricity procurement and brokering. and it was an oversight that we did not
do the same for the natural gas portion. We were consultants on three small natural gas
transactions prior to registering for our natural gas license. We apologize for this oversight and
we are rectifying it immediately. We strive to have the proper documentation and licensure in all
states we operate in.

If you ha\ e any questions please contact me directly. my office number is 866-955-2677 ext.
1 ~‘vi.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincere appreciation,

Javier Barrios, anagmg Partner

Good Energy, LP
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